

Craig Shearer

From: Steven Wilson <steven@maximize.co.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 2 July 2020 9:09 PM
To: Glenn Starr; Craig Shearer
Subject: FW: Taumatotara proposed Wind Farm Earthworks Consent application

Please find the email trail below that has led to Maniapoto representatives confirming a neutral position providing that appropriate conditions are proffered by the applicant.

In my view, this response satisfies the WRC's request that the applicant consults with and gets feedback from Maniapoto. Please advise if there is anything else that you require.

Ngā mihi,
Steven

From: Glenn Tootill <glenn.tootill@gmail.com>
Date: Thursday, 2 July 2020 at 8:42 PM
To: Steven Wilson <steven@maximize.co.nz>
Cc: John Kaati <jmkaati@gmail.com>, Nga Tai O Kawhia <ntokrmc@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: FW: Taumatotara proposed Wind Farm Earthworks Consent application

Kia ora Steven,

Further to our discussion, Ngā Tai o Kāwhia are neutral towards the application as presented providing that there are appropriate conditions to:

1. Manage environmental effects, including discharges to air, land and water, sediment and erosion controls, so that these effects will be less than minor.
2. Manage accidental discoveries of wāhi tapu and archaeological sites.
3. Invite at least two tāngata whenua representatives to monitor the construction phase of the project, including appropriately resourcing those representatives.

Please let us know if you require anything further.

Ngā mihi

Glenn

Īmēra: glenn.tootill@gmail.com

Waea pūkoro: 0274 367 371

📄 <https://nz.linkedin.com/in/glenntootill>

On Mon, 29 Jun 2020 at 08:25, Glenn Tootill <glenn.tootill@gmail.com> wrote:

Ngā mihi Steven,

Last week I asked for feedback from our members to me by the end of play Wednesday. I will get back to you after that.

Ngā mihi

Glenn

Īmēra: glenn.tootill@gmail.com

Waea pūkoro: 0274 367 371

□ <https://nz.linkedin.com/in/glenntootill>

From: Steven Wilson <steven@maximize.co.nz>
Sent: Friday, 26 June 2020 12:17 PM
To: Glenn Tootill <glenn@maureaconsultancy.co.nz>
Cc: John Kaati <jmkaati@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Taumatotara proposed Wind Farm Earthworks Consent application

Kia ora korua,

Just got off the phone to the guy that's pulling together the resource consent application for the earthworks. He will be ready to put the application in to council in the next week or thereabouts. But, if you haven't had a chance to form a position by then, he will just advise council that comment from Maniapoto is still forthcoming. Ka pai?

Again, Glenn Starr happy to convene a hui to discuss if you want, at his cost.

Nāku noa, nā,

Steven

From: Steven Wilson <steven@maximize.co.nz>
Date: Wednesday, 24 June 2020 at 2:03 PM
To: Glenn Tootill <glenn@maureaconsultancy.co.nz>
Cc: John Kaati <jmkaati@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Taumatotara proposed Wind Farm Earthworks Consent application

Kia ora e Glenn,

Thanks for the call. To save you scrolling down, the material matters are in the paragraphs below:

I'm doing a bit of work with Glenn Starr. Basically facilitating consultation and engagement with mana whenua on two of his projects.

One of the projects is the Taumatotara proposed Wind Farm where he has to reapply for an earthworks consent as the previous consent has expired. And, similar to the last consent you were involved in, this one also requires input from mana whenua.

Please find attached:

1. A summary of the application and, on the last page, is a document for you to fill out if you support, are neutral, or do not support.
2. A map of the area.
3. Draft consent conditions for your consideration. Other than the standard environmental conditions there is a highlighted section on page 4 with the specific matters for tāngata whenua.
4. A response form in word in case you wanted to change the name of the respondent.

Glenn is keen to receive a response from NTOK/Maniapoto and, if it would help expedite matters, would be able to cover the costs of a venue and catering for a hui to discuss this kaupapa, and a koha to recognise people giving up their time to attend the hui. Heoi anō, kei a koutou te tikanga.

Ngā mihi,

Steven

From: John Kaati <jmkaati@gmail.com>
Date: Tuesday, 23 June 2020 at 5:19 PM
To: Steven Wilson <steven@maximize.co.nz>
Subject: Re: Taumatotara proposed Wind Farm Earthworks Consent application

Please do talk to Glen T for progress

JK

Sent from my iPhone

On 23/06/2020, at 8:44 am, Steven Wilson <steven@maximize.co.nz> wrote:

Thanks for that. Really appreciate that. Let me know if you'd like me to talk with Glenn as well. Otherwise look forward to hearing from you.

Steven

From: John Kaati <jmkaati@gmail.com>
Date: Tuesday, 23 June 2020 at 5:47 AM
To: Steven Wilson <steven@maximize.co.nz>
Subject: Re: Taumatotara proposed Wind Farm Earthworks Consent application

Hi Steven

I'll get in touch with Glen Tootill either a call around or hui. I'll get him to contact you. JK

0Sent from my iPhone

On 22/06/2020, at 11:54 pm, Steven Wilson <steven@maximize.co.nz> wrote:

Kia ora anō Matua,

I've had some feedback from Glenn Starr. Do you have an idea when NTOK will next meet? And, if it's not in the next 2 – 3 weeks, would it help if Glenn were to cover the costs of a venue and catering for a hui to discuss this kaupapa, and a koha to recognise people giving up their time to attend the hui?

Nāku noa, nā, Steven.

From: Steven Wilson <steven@maximize.co.nz>
Date: Monday, 22 June 2020 at 10:34 PM
To: John Kaati <jmkaati@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Taumatotara proposed Wind Farm Earthworks Consent application

Thanks for the quick response Matua,

I've been in touch with Glenn Starr and will come back to you soon.

Me ngā mihi,

Steven

From: John Kaati <jmkaati@gmail.com>
Date: Monday, 22 June 2020 at 6:49 PM

To: Steven Wilson <steven@maximize.co.nz>

Subject: Re: Taumatotara proposed Wind Farm Earthworks Consent application

Kia ora Steven

I am ok with the new proposal to reduce the number of sites for each windmill reducing the earthworks how ever I need to put it in front of NTOK for final approval. This could take a little time for this to happen.

Na JK

Sent from my iPad

On 22/06/2020, at 11:51 AM, Steven Wilson <steven@maximize.co.nz> wrote:

Kia ora Matua,

Further to the message I left on your home phone and mobile and following on from the brief discussion we had last week, I'm doing a bit of work with Glenn Starr. Basically facilitating consultation and engagement with mana whenua on two of his projects.

One of the projects is the Taumatotara proposed Wind Farm where he has to reapply for an earthworks consent as the previous consent has expired. And, similar to the last consent you were involved in, this one also requires input from mana whenua.

Please find attached:

1. A summary of the application and, on the last page, is a document for you to fill out if you support, are neutral, or do not support.
2. A map of the area.
3. Draft consent conditions for your consideration. Other than the standard environmental conditions there is a highlighted section on page 4 with the specific matters for tāngata whenua.

I would be happy to come and discuss this with you first thing on Wednesday morning, the 24th or else Friday the 26th mid-afternoon. Also happy to have a kōrero by phone.

Me ngā mihi,

Tipene

021 476645

<TAUMATATOTARA Earth Works Consent April 2020Final Iwi
Information document FINAL.pdf>

<TAUMATATOTARA Earth Works Consent April 2020Final Iwi
Information document FINAL Attachment 1.pdf>

<TAUMATATOTARA Earth Works Consent April 2020Final Iwi
Information document FINAL Attachment 2.pdf>